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Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 1979 the united states is accustomed to
accepting waves of migrants who are fleeing oppressive conditions and political persecution in
their home countries but in the 1960s and 1970s the flow of migration reversed as over fifty
thousand americans fled across the border to canada to resist military service during the vietnam
war or to escape their homeland s hawkish society unguarded border tells their stories and in the
process describes a migrant experience that does not fit the usual paradigms rather than treating
these american refugees as unwelcome foreigners canada embraced them refusing to extradite draft
resisters or military deserters and not even requiring passports for the border crossing and
instead of forming close knit migrant communities most of these émigrés sought to integrate
themselves within canadian society historian donald w maxwell explores how these americans in
exile forged cosmopolitan identities coming to regard themselves as global citizens a status
complicated by the canadian government s attempts to claim them and the u s government s eventual
efforts to reclaim them unguarded border offers a new perspective on a movement that permanently
changed perceptions of compulsory military service migration and national identity
Vocational Education : State Instruction Materials for ... 1973 popular mechanics inspires
instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy
home improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest
breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate guide to our high tech lifestyle
Unguarded Border 2023-05-12 first multi year cumulation covers six years 1965 70
List of Available Publications of the United States Department of Agriculture 1981-12 the first
history of the bulldozer and its transformation from military weapon to essential tool for
creating the post world war ii american landscape although the decades following world war ii
stand out as an era of rapid growth and construction in the united states those years were
equally significant for large scale destruction in order to clear space for new suburban tract
housing an ambitious system of interstate highways and extensive urban renewal development
wrecking companies demolished buildings while earthmoving contractors leveled land at an
unprecedented pace and scale in this pioneering history francesca russello ammon explores how
postwar america came to equate this destruction with progress the bulldozer functioned as both
the means and the metaphor for this work as the machine transformed from a wartime weapon into an
instrument of postwar planning it helped realize a landscape altering culture of clearance in the
hands of the military planners politicians engineers construction workers and even children s
book authors the bulldozer became an american icon yet social and environmental injustices
emerged as clearance projects continued unabated this awareness spurred environmental
preservationist and citizen participation efforts that have helped to slow though not entirely
stop the momentum of the postwar bulldozer
Popular Mechanics 1972 the pixel as the organizing principle of all pictures from cave paintings
to toy story the great digital convergence of all media types into one universal digital medium
occurred with little fanfare at the recent turn of the millennium the bit became the universal
medium and the pixel a particular packaging of bits conquered the world henceforward nearly every
picture in the world would be composed of pixels cell phone pictures app interfaces mars rover
transmissions book illustrations videogames in a biography of the pixel pixar cofounder alvy ray
smith argues that the pixel is the organizing principle of most modern media and he presents a
few simple but profound ideas that unify the dazzling varieties of digital image making smith s
story of the pixel s development begins with fourier waves proceeds through turing machines and
ends with the first digital movies from pixar dreamworks and blue sky today almost all the
pictures we encounter are digital mediated by the pixel and irretrievably separated from their
media museums and kindergartens are two of the last outposts of the analog smith explains
engagingly and accessibly how pictures composed of invisible stuff become visible that is how
digital pixels convert to analog display elements taking the special case of digital movies to
represent all of digital light his term for pictures constructed of pixels and drawing on his
decades of work in the field smith approaches his subject from multiple angles art technology
entertainment business and history a biography of the pixel is essential reading for anyone who
has watched a video on a cell phone played a videogame or seen a movie 400 pages of annotations
prepared by the author and available online provide an invaluable resource for readers
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The JAG Journal 1977
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